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Filipino-American Historical Society of Hawai‘i
Knowledge of History and Culture for Respect and Understanding.

September 8, 2012
Dear Friends:

The Filipino-American Historical Society of Hawaii (FAHSOH), in recognition of
Filipino American History Month, invites you to participate in the first FilAm
History Fest 2012 to be held on Sunday, October 28, 2012, from 3:30 to 7:00 p.m.,
at the Filipino Community Center in Waipahu. This year’s event will spotlight
Filipino organizations in Hawaii -- their history, contributions and hopes for the
future.

We invite your organization to participate in an afternoon of celebration,
entertainment, networking and learning. Participating organizations will be
provided a table in the ballroom to showcase their organization, its history, its goals
and its activities.

FilAm History Fest 2012 is part of the FilCom Sunday Series and is being held in
conjunction with the Filipino Association of University Women’s annual ANAK,
which includes storytelling and arts/crafts for children. The following program lists
scheduled activities:

3:30-7:00  Exhibits (Ballroom)
4:00 - 5:00  “The Past & The Future” Talk Story (Ballroom)
ANAK Storytelling & Arts/Crafts (Tech Room)
5:00-6:30  Entertainment (Consuelo Courtyard) & Food (for purchase)
6:30 Filipino Movie Screening (Consuelo Courtyard)

If you or others in your organization are interested in highlighting your
organization, please refer to the attached registration/response form for more
information about setting up a display. Because of limited space, deadline for
registration is Friday, October 12. Even if you do not set a display, everyone is
welcome to this event.

For more information, please call our FilAm History Fest coordinator, Lyna Burian,
at 521-7721.

Maraming Salamat,

il

Patricia Antonio Brown
President

c/o 2103 Palolo Avenue ¢ Honolulu, Hawai'i 96816



